
10/11/2006

Mr. Doug Noble
ATCB

RE:  Cirronet

FCC ID:HSW-ZMN240HA

Mr.Noble,

Thank you for your comments in your letter of10/11/2006. Below is my response
to your comments on this application. I have included your original comments in
my response.

1. Please provide new schematics that are readable.

Uploaded

2. This is a modular approval please send modular approval letter with all the questions
answered.

Uploaded.

Please contact me with any further questions.

Sincerely,

Louis A. Feudi
Vice President of Operations and Engineering
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